
 

 
 
 

March 16, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Chivers 
Director of Engineering and Quality 
Rosemount Nuclear Instruments, Inc. 
8200 Market Blvd 
Chanhassen, MN 55317 
 
SUBJECT: ROSEMOUNT NUCLEAR INSTRUMENTS INC.’S RESPONSE TO THE U.S. 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION INSPECTION REPORT NO. 
99900271/2019-201 AND NOTICE OF NONCONFORMANCE 

 
Dear Mr. Chivers: 
 

Thank you for your February 26, 2020 letter in response to the Notice of 

Nonconformance (NON) that was discussed in the subject U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 

Commission (NRC) inspection report (IR).  We have reviewed your letter and found it to be 

responsive to the NON documented in IR 99900271/2019-201.  We have no further questions 

or comments at this time and may review the implementation of your corrective actions during 

a future NRC staff inspection to determine whether full compliance has been achieved and 

maintained.  Please contact Mr. Dong Park at 301-415-0001 or via electronic mail at 

Dong.Park@nrc.gov, if you have any questions or need assistance regarding this matter. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kerri A. Kavanagh, Chief /RA/ 
Quality Assurance and Vendor Inspection Branch  
Division of Reactor Oversight 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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